Inclusivity & Respect Nurture Aspiration & Hope Curiosity Headteachers: Mrs Sarah Layhe-Humphreys & Mrs Francesca Mellor Trust

21st December 2023 Dear Parents

EYFS Class Teachers

As we say goodbye to Mrs Saville we would like to extend a warm welcome to Miss Fatima, supply teacher, who will be working in Beech class as Mrs Orme's job share. Miss Fatima will start with us after the Christmas break.

Last week we appointed an experienced EYFS teacher on the provision of successful references and security clearance checks. The teacher is currently employed elsewhere and is required to give at least half a term's notice. We will keep you informed of developments.

In the meantime, Mrs Orme, Miss Millward and Mrs Smedley will continue to be familiar faces in Beech class.

Have a lovely break and see you all on Monday 8 January 2024.

Yours sincerely

A POR

Mrs Sarah Layhe-Humphreys Co-Headteacher

"God's family, growing together, inspiring our world."